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Dear Mr Eriksson, 
 
I had a discussion last Thursday with Mr Liljelund regarding my 
engagement as the chairman of IFF's Disciplinary Committee. As a 
conclusion of our discussion I'm confirming that I will continue in my 
position and that I will do my best to ensure a proper handling of the 
cases forwarded to the DC. 
 
I have recently accepted a new job offer and my family and I have moved 
from Helsinki to Vaasa. I'm convinced that I will have the possibilities 
to blameslessly handle my duties as the chairman of the DC in the 
future. 
 
I apologize for any possible inconvenience resulting from the work of 
the DC during this season. The case waiting for decision will be handled 
immediately. I'm in the process of scheduling a meeting later this week. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Olav Hermanson 

 


